

St. Michael's C of E Infant School Newsletter





Newsletter 2 Autumn 2022

26th September 2022

St. MICHAEL'S CE (CONTROLLED) INFANT SCHOOL

Harvest

The children have been enjoying a fantastic first few weeks back at school and we have all been getting used to being back together as a whole school community. In our singing Assembly, Year 1 and Year 2 have started to practise for our Harvest Festival.

On Thursday 6th October at 2:00pm we will be having our Harvest Festival at St Michael's Church. This will be for children in Year 1 and 2 and their parents. If you attend the service, please wait outside the Church until the children have arrived and are seated before coming in. This is so that we can ensure that the children are all sitting in the right places.

This year, we will be collecting harvest gifts for the Community Grub Hub. The Grub Hub have suggested the following foods would be helpful please:

- Baked beans
- Soup
- Tinned fruit
- Rice pudding
- Custard
- Jams and marmalade
- Cereals
- UHT milk
- Tinned fish and meat
- Tea and coffee



Please could you bring these gifts into school from Monday 3rd October.

Thank you in advance.

Have a lovely week,

Dot Patton

Collective Worship

In Collective Worship, we have continued to hear about the story of Joseph from the Old Testament in the Bible. The children have learnt how God was with Joseph in good times and when times were difficult.

Healthy Lunch Box

Recently we have been concerned about the contents of some children's lunch boxes. We encourage our children to eat a healthy balanced diet and teach them about what this looks like. We would encourage the children to have some fresh fruits and/or vegetables as part of their lunch.

In school the children learn about a balanced diet. In the lunch box there should be some carbohydrates (bread, breadsticks, cold pasta), protein (cold meat, fish, eggs), fruit and vegetables and dairy (cheese).

Please remember that we are nut free school and children should never bring in any products with nuts in.

Water bottles should be filled with water only and not juice!

Thank you for supporting us with this.

Nativity Dates

We ask that no siblings and only two adults per family attend on the day of the performance for your child's class.

- 9.30am Thursday 8th December Rabbits
- 2.00pm Thursday 8th December Hedgehogs
- 9.30am Friday 9th December Moles
- 9.30am Monday 12th December Owls and Flamingoes
- 2.00pm Monday 12th December Badgers
- 9.30am Tuesday 13th December Ducks and Toucans
- 2.00pm Tuesday 13th December Foxes
- 9.30am Wednesday 14th December Parrots and Penguins
- 2.00pm Wednesday 14th December Squirrels

Diary Dates Autumn 2022

Tuesday 4th October 7pm:

Y1 Phonics Presentation via Zoom

Thursday 6th October 2pm: Harvest Celebration

(Y1 and Y2) at Church

Friday 7th October: Individual school photos

Thursday 13th October 7pm:

Y2 Phonics and Reading presentation via Zoom

Parents Evenings:

Monday 17th October 3:30-6:00pm (P&P and Moles)

Tuesday 18th October 3:30-6:00pm

Thursday 20th October: 3:30-6:00pm

Half Term: Monday 24th October-Friday 28th

October

Monday 31st October - return to school

Tuesday 1st November 7pm: YR phonics and

reading presentation

Friday 18th November: INSET DAY, school closed

Year 1 Reading Information for Parents/Carers

This will be held via Zoom on Tuesday 4th October at 7pm. A Zoom invite will be sent out to all Year 1 parents on Monday 3rd October.

Parents'/Carers' Evening

From Monday 17th until Wednesday 19th
October we will be holding our
Parents'/Carers' Evenings. Monday's
appointment will be for the parents of
Parrots and Penguins and Moles only.
Booking an appointment can be done
online via Scopay, from midday on
Monday 3rd until midnight on Sunday 9th
October. Our new families will receive their
logins with instructions on how to set up an
account on Thursday 29th September. If you
already have an account but need
reminding of your details, please let the
school office know.